
 

 

March 7, 2018 
 
Benjamin Rayome 
Tigerton School District      Sponsor Code: 585740 
213 Spaulding St. 
Tigerton, WI 54486 
 
Dear Mr. Rayome 
 
The purpose of this letter is to inform you of the results of the Administrative Review (AR) that was 
conducted on December 14, 2017; an exit conference summarizing the findings took place on the 
review day.  
 
The Administrative Review is a comprehensive evaluation of the Local Education Agency’s (LEA’s) 
National School Lunch Program (NSLP) and School Breakfast Program (SBP) if applicable.  The AR 
consists of two performance standards. The two performance standards reviewed were found to be 
satisfactory. During the Administrative Review, compliance with the new meal pattern requirements is 
also evaluated, at this time there are no menu findings that warrant the termination of the 
performance based reimbursement. 
 
At this time all findings resulting in corrective action have been adequately addressed and no further 
action is required by the School Food Authority.  
 
This review resulted in no fiscal action for the NSLP and/or the SBP.   
 
I appreciate the courtesies extended by you and your personnel during the review.  If you have 
questions or need assistance concerning the school food service program, please call our office.  
 
Thank you, 

 

 
 

Ahn Ei Sweeney, RD, SNS 
Senior Vice President 
CN Resource, LLC. 
 
cc: Karrie Isaacson, Assistant Director- Child Nutrition Team 
      Amy Laatsch 
 


